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Date 7th November 2023 
 

Dear Parent, Guardian, Carer, 

We are writing to you regarding changes to staffing in Year 3, Keller.  

We are pleased to inform you that Mrs. Barton is the current class teacher and will work closely with the year 3 team 

led by Mrs. Lesina and with Mr. Dellow, Head of School.  

We thank you for your understanding and support during this challenging time. We remain committed to providing a 

safe and enriching educational experience for your child. 

If you have any questions or need further information, please feel free to contact the school office. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Yvonne Jones 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 01752 225493/225314        

 e-mail: hydepark.office@horizonmat.com  

 www.hydeparkjuniorschool.co.uk 

www.hydepark-inf.plymouth.sch.uk 
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